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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 

OF OREGON 

 

UE 416 

 

In the Matter of  

 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
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OREGON CITIZENS’ UTILITY 

BOARD’S CROSS-EXAMINATION 

STATEMENT AND EXHIBITS 

 

 

 

 The Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board (“CUB”) does not intend to cross-examine any 

witness at the upcoming hearing for Portland General Electric Company’s (“PGE”) 2024 Annual 

Power Cost Update and does not have any cross-examination exhibits to file at this time.  If the 

hearing proceeds, CUB reserves its right to cross-examine any witness who is cross-examined by 

another party, the ALJ, or the Commissioners. 

Dated this 14th day of August, 2023. 
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